
 
 

Important Announcement 
 

Dear Accepted QCOM Applicants, 

Due to unforeseen delays at the federal level, Quillen College of Medicine cannot 
receive 2024-25 FAFSA information until mid-March which is very much later than 
expected.  It may also help to remember that every other student who is 
preparing for the 2024-25 school year is in the same situation.  Consequently, 
financial aid offers for prospective students is scheduled to be released around 
mid-April.  Right now, we need our accepted applicants to complete their FAFSAs. 

 

We understand the impact this delay is disconcerting and may have on your 
decision-making process, as you won’t have access to crucial financial aid 
information.  Please be assured that the QCOM Office of Financial Services is 
working hard to address this matter and is committed to providing timely and 
comprehensive updates about the financial aid process.   

 
We appreciate your understanding and patience during this period of uncertainty 
and we are dedicated to supporting students throughout this process.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact our office.  We are here to assist you. 

 
Sincerely, 
Quillen College of Medicine 
Office of Financial Services 
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